
Engaging deeper with Jesus 
  Enabling all to meet Jesus   

Enriching our Community 
 

Registered Charity No. 1184178 
 

Minister: Revd. Andy Gore 
Church Office Tel: 291856 

Website: www.dronfieldbaptist.co.uk              Facebook: @dronfieldbaptist 
 
 

2024 Church Text: “Let us keep our eyes fixed on Jesus, on whom our faith 
depends from beginning to end.”  Hebrews 12:2 
 
 

Sunday 02nd June 2024
  

 

Sunday 02nd June 
 

10.30am 
 

Mrs Marilyn Fenn 
 

Communion Service 

 
6.00pm  

 

Healing Prayers 

 

 

 

Sunday 09th June 
 

10.30am 
 

Revd Shona Shaw 

 
4.00pm 

 

Messy Church 
 

7.30pm  
 

Embrace CT Youth Service 

 

 

The notices for June will be typed by 
Heather 

heathermachin@dronfieldbaptist.co.uk 
Please send by Wednesday. Thank you. 

 
 

Monday 03rd June 
Toddler Group  09.30 – 11.20 
Jolt    15.30 – 17.00 
J4    19.00 – 21.30 
Monday Prayers  19.00 
Leadership Meeting 19.00 
 
Tuesday 04th June 

Table Tennis  09.00 
Funeral   11.00 
Hope and Light  15.45 – 16.45 
Joyful Noise  19.00 – 21.00 
 
Wednesday 05th June 
J3    15.30 – 17.00 
Fellowship, Faith &  19.00 
                    Food 
 
Thursday 06th June 

Coffee Pot   10.30 – 13.00 
Communion  11.00 – 11.30 
J2    15.30 – 17.00 
Ukulele Club  18.30 – 19.30 
 
Friday 07th June 
Toddler Group  09.30 – 11.30 
 
Saturday 08th June  
No Jolly Crafters   

 

  

http://www.dronfieldbaptist.co.uk/
mailto:heathermachin@dronfieldbaptist.co.uk


 

Gospel for the week 
 

Monday (3rd June) 
Luke 12 verses 1 – 12 

 

Tuesday (4th June): 
Luke 12 verses 13 – 21 

 

Wednesday (5th June): 
Luke 12 verses 22 – 31 

 

Thursday (6th June): 
Luke 12 verses 32 – 40 

 

Friday (7th June): 
Luke 12 verses 41 – 48 

 

Saturday (8th June): 
Luke 12 verses 49 – 59 

 
“Eat this book” 

 

“What do you think Luke is saying to 
you today? 

 

 

 
  Christian Aid 

The sum raised from the   
envelopes amounted to 
£76.  Many thanks to all 

who donated.   
 

A future date for your diary: 
Saturday 30th November - At great 
expense, the murder mystery ‘Who stole 
the myrrh’ – 6.30pm at DBC.  A great 
night out for families. 
Ray & Arlene 
 
 

TV Donation 
We are looking to put a 
TV in the creche. What we 
need is a Smart TV, so if 

you have one that you do not need 
anymore and would like to donate it to 
Church, please see Gerhard. 
 

Thanksgiving service for Brenda Wright 
On Tuesday 4th June there will be a 
funeral in church at 11:00am.  
 

The funeral is for Mrs Brenda Wright who 
was born in Victoria Street and who had 
a connection with church before she 
moved.  

 
 

 
General Election: Who should YOU 

vote for? Which issues really matter?  
This week, CARE launched a bespoke 
website dedicated to equipping 
Christians to engage with the 2024 
General Election: www.engage24.org.uk 

Please check this out and think things 
through from a Christian perspective. It 
will not tell you who to vote for, but help 
you think about which issues matter to 
you.  

 
 

Urgent Help Needed. 

We need someone to 
volunteer for the Sound 
Desk on Sunday 

21st July morning service. All the regulars 
are away (it's the Men's weekend). 

If you could possibly help, please see 
Chris Turk or any of the AV team. 
Training can be given and you could sit 
alongside someone on any Sunday 
before then. 

 

Men's Night Out 
The next men's night out will 
be on Monday June10th at The 
Royal Oak, Coal Aston. 
We meet at 8.00pm and join 

in the quiz about 9.15pm. Everyone is 
welcome, come along for a chat and get 
to know each other. 

http://www.engage24.org.uk/


It’s Sparkle Time 
again! 

The Bunny Ears are 
primed and the Pink Tutu's are 
pressed.  We are all ready to walk the 
iconic Sparkle Night Walk in aid of 
Ashgate Hospice.  The 10K sets off on 
22nd June at 22:00 as we light up the 
streets of Chesterfield.   
 

This year Wendy and Gilli are joined by 
Simon and Andy, Beki with her daughter 
Millie, Zania's Mum, and Ukulele players 
Wendy and Lorraine.   
 

We have left a sign-up Sponsor Form, A3 
so you can't miss it, in the foyer of 
Church and various members have 
Facebook Go Fund Me Pages too.  We'll 
take pledges, cash, cheques or BACS and 
your support would be grand.  
 

Use the QR code to find our Just Giving 
page: 

 

Many thanks for your 
generosity 
 

The Dronfield Baptist 
Sparkles 
 
 
 

BMS:  This week we give thanks 
for the courage of mission 
workers who respond to natural 
and human-made disasters 
around the world. Thanks to 

the generosity of support from our giving 
they can provide shelter, food and care 
to tens of thousands affected by conflict, 
earthquake, mass refugee movement 
and climate change. Please pray for 
greater collaboration with partners 
around the world in preparing for and 
responding to disasters currently in 
Ukraine, Afghanistan, Lebanon, Syria, 
Armenia, Nepal and Peru. 
Just ask Marilyn if you would like to know 
more about an easy way of giving. 

This week Table Tennis will 
be 9.00am on Tuesday 
finishing before the funeral. 
 

 

 

 

Following the success of a 
recent outing to the 
cabaret of the Magic of 
Musicals at the Civic we 

are hoping to enjoy an evening of 
entertainment on 16th October later this 
year for the next production by the 
talented Dronfield Musical Theatre Group 
of Evita.   
 

I will be ordering tickets for 
this event and if you wish to 
join us, please let me know 
by 30th June at the latest.       
 

Gilli 
 
 
 

Thought for the Week 
 

I am writing this hot on the heels of last 
Saturday’s Extraordinary Women's 
meeting. 

Today Jodie and her team spoke to us 
about 'Walking in our royal identity'. 

1 Peter 2 v 9: You are a chosen people, 
a royal priesthood, God's holy nation, His 
very own possession, this is so that you 
can show others the goodness of God, 
for He called you out of the darkness into 
His wonderful light. 

We, each one of us, was made for God's 
glory, He rejoices over us with singing. 

We, each one of us, has a choice, we 
have accepted Jesus as our Saviour, we 
are SAVED, we will see Jesus, 
HALLELUJAH. 



But are we choosing to walk in our Royal 
Identity. Are we giving time to get closer 
and closer to God? 

All of His love, blessings, forgiveness, 
grace, mercy and any other wonderful 
love gift that you can think of is offered, 
given, held out to each one of us by our 
loving heavenly Father. 

All we need to do is reach out and accept 
it. 

Ed spoke last week about the movement 
of the Spirit, he said ' It's personal '  

Alison spoke the week before about our 
quiet time, about God's mercies being 
new every morning, how many different 
ways can we give God space in our lives, 
He made us all different, He knows and 
understands us. 

Chris spoke about our main purpose in 
life is to be open to and make ourselves 
available to God's love, He made each 
one of us so that He can love us. Chris 
spoke about claiming the promise that 
there is now no condemnation for us in 
God's sight, we can approach His 
heavenly throne with confidence, just as 
the royal priests can. 

We have that right because Jesus paid 
for our sins. 

Mike is leading us through a time of 
reaching out to one another during our 
leadership meetings, he asked which 
question spoke specifically to each of us. 

I want personal revival. 

I don't want to remember back to the last 
time the Holy Spirit spoke to me, I want 
it each day  

How about you? 

Let's spend time getting closer to God  

Love, Gill Smith 

 

 

 

Church Life 
 

The Pastoral Team: The pastoral team 
is here for you and members are happy 
to help.  Please make sure that we are 
made aware of anyone’s needs. Do tell 
us, we really don’t mind if more than one 
person contacts us.  
    

Prayer Chain Contacts: If you would 
like to join the prayer chain or have a 
request that you would like us to pray 
for, please contact either of the following 
so that the message can be passed on to 
prayer chain members. 

Alison Bygrave  
 

Gill Smith  
 

    

Hymns and Songs:  
Our Worship Band would like  
to hear of any songs that are  
particularly meaningful to you and could 
be included in our Sunday Worship. 
Please put any requests in the black box 
in the porch. 
    

Offering: 
If you prefer to use a card for 
today’s collection, you can use 
the card payment machine. 
    

How are we doing?: Please give any 
feedback on church life to a member of 
the leadership team. 
 

 
 

 

 


